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29 December 2005 
 
 
Ms. Connie Szeto 
Clerk to Bills Committee 
Legislative Council 
Legislative Council Building 
8 Jackson Road, Central, Hong Kong 
 
 
Dear Ms. Szeto, 
 
Re: Bills Committee on revenue (Profits Tax Exemption for Offshore Funds) Bill 

2005 
 
I refer to your letter dated 6 December 2005 on the captioned Bill. 
 
The Law Society’s Revenue Law Committee has reviewed the Committee Stage 
Amendments and has no comments on the same. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joyce Wong 
Director of Practitioners Affairs 
e-mail: dpa@hklawsoc.org.hk 
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